Fox Run Condominium Owners Association Meeting
August 20, 2021

The August Fox Run Meeting could not be conducted due to lack of quorum of Board
Members.

The following items were discussed- painting the exterior of the buildings, fences, signage;
update on door jamb repair/replacements; fandscaping/replants; and annual meeting.

The date of the next board meeting has not yet been scheduled.




